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The what
BT intends to switch off the traditional networks for good. 
They plan to stop supplying ISDN and PSTN in 2023 with an 
aim to move to a full migration by 2025.

The why
Quite simply, technology has evolved and our phone lines 
need to catch up a little. Traditional phone lines are made up 
of really old technology, meaning your maintenance will be 
much more frequent and costly.

And the how
We can help you to switch to a solution ahead of 2025, to 
spare you from the price increases and last minute rush. 

Thinking about transitioning your business over with good 
time doesn’t just mean you’re prepared, it also means you’ll 
benefit from a modern phone system.

To discuss the best options for your business, give us 
a call on 03300 100 025 or drop us an email at 
sales@mycomms.co.uk

We’d love to hear from you.
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